Rich Novak

From: Hoffmann, Kathryn [Kathryn_Hoffmann@cityoflorain.org]
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 10:07 AM

To: ysmith@lorainportauthority.com

Cc: Garcia, Lori; Rick Novak

Subject: Summer Camp Boat Trip - July 21, 2015

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Good morning,

As we discussed yesterday, the City is running a summer camp for local kids. We are looking to take the kids on a boat
trip up the river on Tuesday, July 21, 2015, to at least the Heron Rookery to talk to them about restoration work and
water quality. It looks like we’ll have b/w 30 and 35 kids. Please let me know if the Port is able to sponsor this trip and
any logistics we’ll need to work out prior to.

Thanks,
Kate Hoffmann, CMS$4S, CFM | Storm Water Manager | City of Lorain Engineering Department
200 West Erie Avenue, Lorain, OH 44052 | p.440-265-2658-
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